ORIGINAL

MEMORANDTUM

November 3, 2000

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING \L/
FROM: DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (CALDWELL)Q»}
RE: DOCKET NO. 981444-TP - Number Utilization Study:

Investigation into Numbex Conservation Measures

Attached is a revised Memorandum to be filed in the above-
referenced docket. (Number of pages in Memorandum - 1)

DWC

Attachment

cc: Division of Competitive Services (Ileri, Casey, Bulecza-Banks)
I1:981444n2.dwc
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. State of Florida

Public Serbice Commission
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: November 3, 2000

TO: ALL INTERESTED PARTIES QU"C/

FROM: DIANA CALDWELL, SENIOR ATTORNEY, DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES

RE: REVISED TIME AND NUMBER FOR TELEPHONE CONFERENCE CALL
DOCKET NO. 981444-TP - NUMBER UTILIZATION STUDY:

INVESTIGATION INTO NUMBER UTILIZATION CONSERVATION MEASURES

The telephone conference call to be held November 6, 2000, has
been changed from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The purpose of the call
is for staff, BellSouth Telecommunications, 1Inc., and other
technical representatives to discuss BellSouth’s Petition for
Waiver of Commission Order No. PSC-00-1046-PAA-TP for certain of
its 1AESS switches. The time of the call has been moved to
accommodate a greater number of parties calling in and to eliminate
the conflict for persons attending the Commission’s internal
affairs meeting. The NEW number for the conference call is:

(850) 410-0966 SunCom 210-0966

Please feel free to contact me at (850) 413-6175 if you have
any questions.

DWC

c: Division of Competitive Services (Ileri, Casey, Bulecza-Banks)




